
HB 411 -- SALES TAX MAPS

SPONSOR: Williams

Currently, the Department of Revenue (DOR) provides a mapping
feature on its website that displays sales and use tax information
of all political subdivisions in Missouri.

Beginning July 1, 2026, the DOR must prominently display links on
the homepage of its website which direct the public to color-coded,
interactive maps featuring data about sales and property taxes in
all political subdivisions in the state.

All political subdivisions will provide the DOR with data relating
to property taxes by January 1, 2026.

This bill is similar to SB 178 (2023).


